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Summer Recipe 
 
This recipe was very [popular indeed with all our little people – and the adults too!! 

 
Orange Cheesecake 

1 tin mandarin oranges in juice 
1 tub cream cheese 

1 small tub double cream 
Grated orange rind 

¾ Packet of ginger biscuits 
75g melted butter 

Sugar to taste (approx. 25-50g) 
 

Crush up the ginger biscuits and add the melted butter, press the mixture into the bottom of a round or square tin 
then chill. Whip up the double cream with the sugar.  Drain the oranges into a jug or small bowl and add the cream 
cheese, blitz with hand blender then fold into the cream.  Put mixture on top of the biscuit base and chill for 4 -8 hours 
or overnight. Enjoy! 

 

Garden Update  
 

We have now laid turf in the new area and have picnic benches on which the children have been enjoying snack time.  
More plans are made for this are and we will update you next month! 

 

Can you help? 
 
We would really appreciate any age 3-4 and 4-5 trousers, socks and pants that we could have as spares. Thank you. 
 

Any old pens, pencils, crayons, rulers, stencils, calculators, phones etc would also be gratefully received. 

 

 

Ideas for Home 
 
We love reading the story of We’re Going on a Bear Hunt with the children, try re-enacting your own bear hunt story 
at home, use this link for inspiration if needed! 

https://wehavekids.com/parenting/we-re-going-on-a-bear-hunt-activities 
 

https://wehavekids.com/parenting/we-re-going-on-a-bear-hunt-activities


Mini Professors 
Just to make you aware we will be taking a break from Mini Professors in the Elves room from September, this is due 
to Professor Lainey taking time out to have her baby.  We wish her all the luck in the world with her new arrival and 
look forward to her coming back in 2020.  

Reminders  

• Please could we have all questionnaires returned that were handed to our school leaver parents – many thanks. 
 

• Elves parents – Please feel free to empty your child’s tray at the end of the day if you’d like to. 
 

• If you could give us notice if you are planning to be away at all over the summer so that we can plan accordingly 
and also not call you to check on an absence.  Many thanks 

 

• Babysitting - Ella Felkin (Sarah’s daughter) is available for evening babysitting over the summer.  Please feel free 
to contact Ella on 07921827595. 

 

• A lost property box will now be placed outside each room. 
 

• We will be closed on Monday 26th August for the bank holiday. 

    


